
SUPERINTENDENT 

SEARCH 

PRESENTATION 

High School Students—we want your voice! 

The Marysville School District has begun its search process for a new Superinten-

dent. The Board of Directors selected the firm GR Recruiting to carry out the       

national search. Dr. Rodney MacGregor, GR Recruiting Team member, will present 

an overview of the process on Tuesday, November 23rd at 5:30 pm. This is your 

opportunity to share what's important to you in our district and a Superintendent.  

Join us! 

November 25th at 5:30 pm 

Please click the link below to join the webinar:  

https://msd25.zoom.us/j/89263450696?

pwd=MWExR09tVW5zMWNTZG1IZ3orUzFoZz09 

 Passcode: 604704 Or One tap mobile : US: +12532158782, Or Telephone: 

253 215 8782 or 833 548 0276 (Toll Free)  

Webinar ID: 892 6345 0696  

Unable to attend?  Complete and submit your comments on the 

Google Form by December 1st. 

English Form                    Spanish Form 

Questions?  Contact Toni Bartley, Superintendents’ Office          toni_bartley@msd25.org 

https://msd25.zoom.us/j/89263450696?pwd=MWExR09tVW5zMWNTZG1IZ3orUzFoZz09
https://msd25.zoom.us/j/89263450696?pwd=MWExR09tVW5zMWNTZG1IZ3orUzFoZz09
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfzQPY0y9wolPQg2FwTZet5VlFu3al9lEDDEkvAZH6Y0FzC6A/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSezK8hujD9A4EjK9X4EkfOl32qpehHOth1VFzVRt4oUy8lUpQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

